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	Dear Friends and Allies

Moving in Closer to Build Community

Click here to see the latest blog posting and here to see the latest films on our You Tube channel.

An important date for your diary:-
On the 26th of march there is a Concert for Inclusion in Kingston -  raising much needed for funds for Parents for Inclusion and the Alliance for Inclusive Education - it will be an amazing evening, keep it free and be there if you can. More details to follow soon.

Last week, I had the pleasure of attending a workshop and spending some time with David and Faye Wetherow of Community Works - spend some time on their website, a rich source of community building wisdom.

Watch out for the next edition of Learning Disability Today as we have written an opinion piece called ''How do we know we are valued?' - a question at the heart of our work. We are pleased to have secured a meeting with senior managers at the Care Quality Commission - we are discussing issues around leadership and culture and ways in which regulation can help to develop community oriented services.

We are planning a programme of events for springtime to enable Brilliant Thinking about the shift from Service to Community Thinking - look forward to inviting you along soon.

Do call us or email if there are any issues around the development of better lives that you would like to discuss.

Warm regards

Andy



